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What’s on at Truscott St 

Monday 4 December 

Wednesday 6 December 

 

Thursday 7 December 

 

Friday 8 December 

 

Monday 11 December 

Tuesday 12 December  

Wednesday 13 December 

Thursday 14 December 

Friday 15 December 

 

 

2018 

Monday 29 January 

Tuesday 30 January 

 

Stage 2 excursion to Botany Bay -  postponed 

Support Unit Sailing 

7.00pm P&C meeting 

Years 5 & 6 go to Luna Park 

5.00pm Carols Night 

Last day for canteen 

Assembly: Captains, PRC certificates & Maths Olympiad awards 

9.45am Year 6 Graduation Assembly 

9.45am Presentation Day 

5.30pm Year 6 Farewell at North Ryde RSL 

School Picnic at Blenheim Park 

Assembly: PBL Badges 

3.00pm  Assembly for all students leaving TSPS 

Last day of Term 4 

 

Staff return for Term 1 

Years 1-6 return for Term 1 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Carols Night 

Our Carols Night is this Thursday and the weather forecast is looking good at this stage. All the raffle 

prizes look very enticing so don’t forget to get your tickets in.  All funds raised go towards supporting our 

school band.  Raffle tickets and the food order forms need to be returned to the office as soon as  

possible. 

Enrolments 2018 

To facilitate school organisation for 2018  could you please inform the school office if your child will not 

be returning to Truscott Street next year. This excludes year 6 students.  

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

School News 
Year 6 Graduation Assembly 

Year 6 Graduation Assembly will be held on Monday 11th December from 9.45am. 

Graduation certificates for Year 6 and PSSA Best and Fairest trophies will be presented at this assembly.  

Parents have been notified if their child will be receiving a Best and Fairest award. 

 

Presentation Day 

The date for Presentation Day is Tuesday 12th December from 9:45 am to approximately 11:00am.  

All students have received an invitation to Presentation Day.  If your child has been chosen to receive an 

award at Presentation Day, this will be clearly stated on the invitation.  

Marlene Nairn 

Assistant Principal 

 

From The Office 
Notes to be returned 

      2 Support Unit Sailing  

    16  End of year picnic and BBQ  ($5 if your child/children require BBQ lunch) 

    30 2018 Swimming Carnival for current Years 2 – 5 ($14) 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
  Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to these students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 
The final P&C meeting for this year will be held on Wednesday, from 7pm. As usual, all are welcome. 
Greg Monahan 
P&C President  
 

Canteen News 
Our helpers for this week are: 
Wednesday (6/12) Lyndal N   
Thursday (7/12) - Edwina M    
Friday (8/12) - Michelle D (am) Michal P (pm) 
Chanelle 
 

The last day the canteen will be open for 2017 is this Friday 8th December.  
Thank you to everyone who has volunteered in the canteen this year - your time and effort have been 
greatly appreciated. 
Canteen Committee 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Amira LP 

Year 1 

Angelina S 

Year 1 

Isha K 

Year 1 

Annabelle D 

Year 1 

Owen A 

Year 2 

Harry G 

Year 1 

Isaac Y 

KW 

Luca G  

KT 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Tanisha R 

Year 1 

Lara M 

Year 1 

Lucas S 

KW 

Harry W 

KW 

Noam S 

KW 

Esabelle C 

KT 

Post Homes 

Emily S               Year 1 

Pryce A               KW 

Oliver LC            Year 4 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



  Carols Night Thursday 7th December 
Finally it’s here – Carols Night is this Thursday 7th December from 5pm to 8pm.  The program for the 

evening is below. We still need a few helpers on the BBQ please.  Louise Gleeson has kindly taken over 

the BBQ roster and you can email her on lougleeson@icloud.com  

A big THANK YOU to everyone who has already offered.  The Carols Night will be held on Top Grass, 

should it rain it will be held in the hall,  so it will go ahead no matter what!  Please make sure your  

children are stage-side at least 5min before their performance (band 15min with instruments ready). 

Looking forward to another fabulous evening of music and celebration.   

Amanda Thomas 

Carols Night Coordinator 

 

Program 

5.00pm            Open 

5.30pm            Training Band 

Senior Band 

                          Training Percussion Group 

                          Senior Percussion Group 

Senior Guitar Group 

6.30pm            K-2 Choir 

6.35pm            K-2 Songs 

6.40pm            3-6 Songs 

6.45pm            3-6 Choir 

6.50pm            Dance Group  

6.55pm            Amanda Thomas 

7.00pm            Special Guest  

7.20pm            Principal’s Address & Raffle Draw 

8.00pm            Close 

  

A special THANK YOU to Sarah Bouch of Baby Bouquets and the Loneragan Family of  
Super IGA Breakfast Point for all of their support over the years for our Carols Night. 
  

mailto:lougleeson@icloud.com








  
Community News 

 

 

Scratch - coding for Year 1-Year 4 

We're excited to offer our Scratch coding program for younger students!  Scratch is used 

as the introductory language to coding as it is relatively easy and skills learnt can be  

applied to more advanced programming languages such as Small Basic, which we are  

already delivering at Truscott St PS. Instead of younger students needing to write code, 

Scratch offers a drag and drop option utilising pre-coded blocks in order to create  

animations, games and interactive stories. Lessons will be delivered on Wednesdays at 

3:30-4:15. Cost is $20 per lesson.  

To register for 2018 term 1: https://www.jnrengineers.com/ 

Please contact us at david@jnrengineers.com / 0450 003 814 for details. 

 



  
Community News continued 

 

 


